
From: Robson, Debra
To: Robson, Debra
Subject: FW: Ref 21/022666/LAREVI
Date: 11 October 2021 14:37:52

From: Goły Natural  
Sent: 11 October 2021 14:20
To: Licensing Shared Email 
Subject: Ref 21/022666/LAREVI

Dear Sir/Madam,

I have received through the post the above referenced letter. 
I am highly concerned that in fact this supermarket will suffer severe consequences due to
the actions of a few individuals that have no relation whatsoever with the establishment.
These are a few groups of people, that varies depending on the day and the week. The
supermarket is one of few 24 hour supermarkets available in town. These places are great
support to night workers, amongst those are first responders, I am sure I don't need to
explain that further.
The people that cause the racket, are unfortunately known alcoholics and drug addicts, a
couple of them claim to be homeless L, so you see, I believe the issue at hand here is
rather, how to deal with these people, that have lost all self respect, let alone respect the
residents, that like myself wake up at 6 am every day to go to work. 
These people defecate on Oxford Road, between the cars, they break bottles, they shout,
fight amongst themselves and even assault and insult passers by, I have hear this several
times. The shop workers have in fact called the Police several times and were never sent
any help. 
So I ask, is it really the supermarket's licence that is in question here?
Or how to deal with and help these people that are causing the actual problem?
I do not support at all this enquiry into Kiwkymart at all. 

I would like to see Police present when they're called to resolve the issue at hand when it
does happen. 

Kindest regards 
Estefania Dogan 
5 Oxford Road 
PO51NP 

Please don't hesitate emailing me if you have any further questions. 
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